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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>
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1 message

Jamie Joncas <jejoncas@gmail.com> Thu, May 9, 2024 at 7:59 AM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Hi,

My name is Jamie Joncas - I am a cape resident and have two children. My son is heading to kindergarten this fall. I
was able to do a tour of the schools when we voted the last new school down and I saw first hand how important
option E would be to our community and our children. I urge you to vote for option E as it is the most fiscally
responsible option available and the least disruptive to our children.

Vote for our children and our future please!

Thanks for your time and all you do
Jamie Joncas
Sent from my iPhone
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